
 

 

Town of Yountville 
OPEB (Other Post Employment Benefits) Funding Policy 
(Adopted June 17, 2014 by Resolution Number 3188-14) 

 
Town Council initially adopted an OPEB funding policy and multi-year financing plan approving a funding rate 
schedule with the adoption of Resolution Number 2962-08 on June 24, 2008.  The policy established the OPEB 
funding allocation percentage, calculated on full-time salaries, and each fiscal year considered allocating 
additional allocations to fund the Town’s OPEB liability. 
 
The Town Council approved an updated OPEB funding policy with the adoption of Resolution Number 3006-11 on 
December 6, 2011 approving the following payroll allocation rates and funding: 

 
1. Fiscal Year 2012/13: 8% of full-time salaries.  
2. Fiscal Year 2013/14: 9% of full-time salaries.  
3. Fiscal Year 2014/15: 10% of full-time salaries.  
 

Town Council may consider approval of additional funding allocations to OPEB at the time unassigned funds 
become available. 
 
In June 2014 Council approved Resolution Number 3188-14 adopting the current OPEB funding policy.  The policy 
statement is to fully fund the ARC (annual required contribution) each fiscal year.  The policy establishes the 
following procedure: 
 

1. Each fiscal year staff will present the proposed budget with the payroll allocation funding rate 
required to fully fund the ARC. 

2. Town Council will review and approve and/or modify the rate during the budget review process each 
year. 

 
 
 
 
 


